
What	to	Expect	During	the	Procedure	

	

	 Revised:		12/27/16	
	

	

The	Consultation/First	Appointment	

	

In-depth	 consultations	 take	 place	 prior	 to	 any	 procedure.	 During	 this	 time,	 Jill	 assesses	 your	 skin	 type	 and	 your	 expectations	 of	
microblading.	She	will	also	go	over	any	forms	and	other	documentation	needed	in	order	to	perform	the	service.		

It	 is	 encouraged	 to	 bring	 along	 any	pencils	 or	 other	 products	 you	use	 to	 fill	 in	 your	 eyebrows	 so	 she	 can	 see	 the	 color	 you	 like.	
Pictures	 of	 yourself	 with	 your	 eyebrows	 drawn	 in	 or	 pictures	 of	 what	 you	 are	 hoping	 to	 achieve	 help	 to	 determine	 what	 your	
expected	outcome	is.	

The	Procedure/Second	Appointment	

	

Jill	will	 gather	all	 necessary	documentation	and	 signatures	prior	 to	performing	any	work	and	 take	 “before”	photos.	 She	will	 then	
review	your	eyebrow	goals	as	discussed	in	the	consultation.	After	that,	Jill	will	draw	on	your	eyebrows	using	a	China	Pencil,	adjusting	
and	modifying	as	needed.	This	can	be	 the	most	 time	consuming	part	 to	ensure	everything	 is	 symmetrical.	Once	 finished,	 she	will	
have	you	review	the	shape,	arch,	and	size	for	your	consent.	From	there,	she	will	prepare	the	pigment	color	for	your	authorization.	
No	micro	blading	starts	until	you	have	approved	all	four	of	these	areas.	

At	that	time,	Jill	will	do	what	is	called	“stippling”	to	slightly	break	open	the	skin.	She	will	then	apply	a	topical	anesthetic	and	numbing	
cream	 to	 prepare	 your	 skin,	 (stippling	 allows	 the	 cream	 to	 get	 into	 your	 skin	 for	 better	 comfort).	 After	 15-20	minutes,	 she	will	
perform	 the	microblading	 process.	 During	 the	 process,	 re-application	 of	 the	 anesthetic	will	 be	 applied	 to	 keep	 you	 comfortable.	
Permanent	makeup	pigment	is	used	which	is	different	than	body	art	ink.		

Once	finished,	after-care	cream	will	be	applied	and	Jill	will	review	after-care	instructions	with	you.	You	will	also	schedule	your	8-12	
week	follow-up	at	that	time.	

The	Follow-Up/Third	Appointment	

	

The	 touch-up	appointment	 is	 absolutely	necessary,	 as	 Jill	 reviews	 the	 retention	of	 the	pigment	 from	your	procedure.	During	 this	
appointment,	color	can	be	enhanced	if	needed	and	additional	hairstrokes	can	be	applied.	Jill	will	sometimes	be	more	conservative	
during	the	first	appointment	because	more	detail	can	always	be	added	after	the	eyebrows	have	healed.	This	appointment	is	not	as	
lengthy	as	the	first	procedure.		


